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Media release 

 

Registrations open for IPEd’s 10th conference 
 

Registrations are now open for the Institute of Professional Editors 10th 

conference on 28-30 June 2021. 

 

Editing on the edges, originally scheduled to be hosted in Tasmania, is now an 

online event. It offers an array of presentations on topics that include working in 

academia; building editorial skills; running your editing business; and editing in 

different genres. Presenters will share practices and trends in editing and publishing.  

 

Keynote speakers include: 

 Dr Lisa-ann Gershwin, who is best-known for her scientific research and popular 

science writing on jellyfish.  

 Lawyer, author and company director Graeme Innes AM, whose autobiography 

Finding a Way was published in 2016. He has been a human rights practitioner 

for more than 30 years.  

 Pam Allen, Adjunct Associate Professor of Indonesian at the University of 

Tasmania. She publishes in Indonesian and English and is an accredited 

translator.  

 

Conference details 

When: Monday 28 June 2021 to Wednesday 30 June 2021 

Where: Via Zoom with most sessions recorded and available to view on demand 

after the conference. Virtual networking opportunities are being developed.  

Who should come: Editors at all stages of their careers and anyone seeking 

professional development in editing and publishing. 

 

Super early bird prices for conference and workshop registrations are available until 

1 April 2021, providing excellent value for money. 

 

Member rates apply to financial members of: 

● Institute of Professional Editors 

● Chartered Institute of Editing and Proofreading 

● Editorial Freelancers Association 

● Editors Canada 

● National Association of Independent Writers and Editors 

● Professional Editors Guild 
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For more information on the conference and registrations, go to Editing on the edges 

- IPEd conference 2021 (iped2021.org.au). 

 

You can contact the conference convenor at conference2021@iped-editors.org. For 

registration queries, please email projects@iped-editors.org. 

 

 
 

Dr Gershwin, Mr Innes and A/P Allen’s involvement is with the assistance of the 

Copyright Council’s Cultural Fund. 

 

 
 

FOR MORE INFORMATION, CONTACT: 

 

Kate Tilley, IPEd Communications Consultant 

E: communication@iped-editors.org 

P: 07 3831 7500 

 

Release date: 12 March 2021 

 

About IPEd 

  

The Institute of Professional Editors Ltd is the professional association for Australian 

and New Zealand editors. It exists to advance the profession of editing and to 

support and promote editors in both countries. IPEd is a non-profit company.  
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